Red Rose Primary School



24th January 2023

Dear Parents / Carers

As you may be aware from recent media coverage, there is a planned strike by the NEU on **Wednesday 1st February**.

Having assessed our staffing on that date, we do not anticipate any changes to the normal school day and school will operate as normal for ALL pupils.

Future strikes are calendared for:

Tuesday 28th February Wednesday 15th March Thursday 16th March

I will be in touch with updates on how we can manage those dates nearer the time.

Kind regards

Mrs A Brinton

HEADTEACHER